City of Strathmoor Manor
Minutes for December 7, 2021

In attendance: Commissioners: Brian Cobb, Brooke Heitz, Susan Stopher, Kathy
Zandona and Bob Peterson; John Harrison, Attorney; and Police Chief, Mike Lamey.

The Resolution Series 2021, Number 11 authorizing the Strathmoor Manor
Commission to meet in a “zoom” format in accordance with the state of emergency in
regard to Covid-19 epidemic was unanimously passed.

The Minutes for the October, 2021 meeting were approved.
Police Business-

Lamey outlined the October and November, 2021 police reports. He also reported that
he will do a Security Survey for any resident.

Financial-

Financial reports for October and November, 2021 were previously distributed and
approved.

All property taxes have been paid.
It was determined to renew the CD at the end of the month.
Cobb will check on the status of our audit.

Cobb filed the form declining the American Rescue Plan monies due the lack of clarity
as to allowed expenses.

Resident Business - No resident concerns were raised.

General City -

Cobb reported on the continuing efforts to complete the KY Department of
Transportation grant for monies for the sidewalk project.

City Business/Legal -

Harrison reported that the police contract with Strathmoor Village has been signed,
submitted to DLG, and is still awaiting their legal review.

Maintenance Report -




Zandona reported on the extensive tree removal and trimming completed Zang.
Fall tree planting did not happen, but will in February.

Zandona will discuss with Nalley about power seeding the park when weather permits
possible, painting the stop signs and treating for weeds in the spring.

Communication -

Heitz will include information about the House security Surveys on Facebook.

The next meeting will be January 25, 2022.



